
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

23rd November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are very pleased to support Mrs Clayton as she embarks upon a new 
personal challenge in studying to complete an Early Years Foundation Degree. 
As part of her course, she will be conducting observations of children’s 
learning within Nursery and will sometimes need to use photos and children’s 
spoken language.  
During her observations, no names of children will be used and any 
photographs would only be shared within the degree context. 
 
If you would like any more information about this, or if you would like to opt 
out of your child being part of these observations, please let Miss Price, Mrs 
Monaghan or Mrs Clayton know. 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Hossen 


